COMMUNITY AND FAMILY AID FOUNDATION

(NGO) (CREATING POSSIBILITIES, IMPROVING LIVES)

P.O.BOX NT306 NEWTOWN-ACCRA GHANA-WEST/AFRICA Tel: +233-277-513-827 +233-274-313220 E-mail:familyaidfoundation@yahoo.co m

24th August,

2019 Attention: The Officer in charge Worldview Mission, Netherlands

Dear Sir/Madam,

OUR ANNUAL REPORT FOR 2018 IS OUT

We have had a wonderful and exciting year ending 2018 with many lasting memories to recall. We can pompously look back and share this joy because, our line of businesses keep soaring day in and day out which calls for continue celebration. Our end of year 2018 report discloses it all. Right from Ghana, India, Croatia, and the Ghana Aids Commission National Conferences Conveyed in the cause of the year 2018, we have exhibited to the world our accomplishment the fruits of our hard works which are a welcome gesture that have never happen more than expected. We have reached out to countless numbers and the yearly records of grantees to our works speak volume of the increasing interest in our affairs by all who know or are introduced to by others. I sincerely would like to encourage you all to read the report in totality in order to appreciate our works and offer us suggestions where necessary to improve on it. We strive to do and provide what it takes to satisfy our targeted audience and communities we serve. Permit to me to thank all who in devise ways have contributed to the cause of the foundations works be it a volunteer, management, community of learning, donors and the like.

Indeed, we are together in this business and so let's continue helping each other to thrive, survive, and drive on. In 2019, we have a lot of activities envisages for implementation, we seek more help in this regard to get there. When we report it's not for our own gratification but the collective efforts we have contributed to get things

going.

We are forever grateful to **THE WORLDVIEW MISSION** for effective collaborative supportive in pursuing such efforts transforming lives in and beyond.

We are forever grateful, join us in 2019 and be part of our success stories. Kudos, to you all, from all of us at Community and Family Aid Foundation-Ghana

Sincere

ly

Joseph Senyo Kwashie

Executive Director